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SCHOOL NEWS: JANUARY 2021
“The Covenant Christian School Grades 1-3 Christmas concert was a huge success. We had a 
professional videographer come in and we broadcasted it via a private YouTube link so all 
families could view. This allowed parents, grandparents and extended families from all over the 
world to witness the Christmas concert this year.”



SCHOOL NEWS: JANUARY 2021
“École Beau Meadow School celebrated Jersey Day on January 13, to commemorate the first 
NHL game of the season!”



SCHOOL NEWS: JANUARY 2021
Did you  know? The staff and students officially moved into Willow Park School on January 15, 
1971, when the school construction was finally complete. In honor of their 50th birthday, the 
school did a 'Throwback to the 70s' Day’! Check out the groovy pics, man.



SCHOOL NEWS: JANUARY 2021
Last week, West Haven Public School and Ms. Maver's Grade 4 class celebrated the return of 
hockey by holding a jersey day. Let's go, Oilers!



SCHOOL NEWS: JANUARY 2021
Trevor Henderson's Grade 4H drumming at West Haven Public School. The balls double as 
alternate seating for wriggling and developing core strength. Go team!



SCHOOL NEWS: JANUARY 2021
It was 70's dress up day for Mrs. Stassen's Grade 4/5 class at Willow Park School. They made 
some  cool tie-dye art with oil pastels. Far out, man!



SCHOOL NEWS: JANUARY 2021
The students in Mrs. VanDekraats KV class at Covenant Christian School are learning about 
dinosaurs! To begin their unit, students got to make their very own Dino mask! While they were 
unable to do their traditional parade, we still want to highlight some of their Dino-mite creations!



SCHOOL NEWS: JANUARY 2021
Mrs. Kayla Brouwer's Grade 6 class completed their Oreo Moon Phase project! The students had 
to cut the Oreo icing to symbolize each of the 8 moon phases! 



SCHOOL NEWS: JANUARY 2021
As recipients of the Denton's Make Your Mark on Poverty Grant through the United Way, Mrs. 
Jenna Haugan’s two Kindergarten classes at Willow Park School recently experienced the gift of 
giving. Forty cozy blankets and encouraging messages were carefully packaged and lovingly 
delivered to the Leduc HUB for the Homeless' new, permanent shelter.



SCHOOL NEWS: JANUARY 2021
East Elementary School’s first virtual Christmas concert - "Survival Santa!" The K-5 students worked 
extra hard in performing their unique holiday songs and as tradition goes, our Grade 6 students 
sang and acted out the play. The Christmas performance was a success because of all of our 
talented students, and of course a dash of technology!
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